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Bondi Beach Public School
Newsletter T3W2

Principal's News T3W2
100 Days of Kindergarten
Congratulations to all our Kindergarten students who celebrated 100 days of 
Kindergarten last Friday. The costumes were fantastic. Thank you to the 
Kindergarten teachers for 100 days of exemplary teaching and for organising the 
day's activities.

I must say though... I think it took its toll! The teachers look exhausted.
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Next week: Secret Lives of Pets and Plants at Bondi
Wed 8 August 6-8pm

Celebrate Education Week by joining us at Bondi Beach Public School on 
Wednesday 8 August between 6-8pm. 

• See the many sculptures and artworks created by students lit up around 
the gardens

• Listen to our passionate public speakers on their soapboxes
• Enjoy performances by dancers, violinists, recorders, Band and Choir
• Witness dramatic improvisations 
• Be challenged by our extraordinary scientists and mathematicians
• Experience the outdoor projections in our Sound and Light show with 

films of our students at work in classroom

See today's school – creating tomorrow's world

Your invitation and program details will be sent home this week
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Week 5-6: Life Education
Life Education has been empowering children and young people to make safer and 
healthier choices through education for nearly 40 years. They are 
Australia's largest preventative health organisation, endeavouring to empower 
children to live a safe and healthy life through education. 

By placing preventive education at the core of their work, they want to instill in 
children the confidence to make safer and healthier choices now and in the future.

Life Education van with Healthy Harold aboard will arrive in Week 5. All students 
will participate in this important program as part of the Health and Personal 
Development curriculum.

Week 6: Book Week
The Book Week theme this year is: Find Your Treasure. 
Ms Truscott has spent a lot of time in the Library preparing the space for our Book 
Week event. There will be a Book Parade and a number of guest authors visiting 
the school. More details coming soon. 
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No students upstairs before school
There is no formal teacher supervision inside the school building before 9am, 
usually because most teachers are either on duty outside, in meetings, at activity 
practices or preparing for the school day.

Recently, there have been a number of incidents related to students delivering 
bags to their classrooms and not following safety procedures and school rules. This 
has been of greatest concern in the upstairs part of the school.

Therefore, no student is to go upstairs before school for any reason, including to 
deliver their school bags. At 9am, when the music begins, all K-6 students will line 
up at their designated location and wait for their teacher to lead them into class.  
For students with expensive Band instruments, if they need to place their 
instruments in a safe place inside the building, they MUST be escorted by a 
teacher.

Students in downstairs classrooms can place their bags in their designated bag 
boxes before school to help avoid traffic issues later but MUST leave the building 
immediately.

Thank you for helping us make our school a safer place.

School email address
Please remember that all emails should go to:
bondibeach-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Please do not reply to this newsletter. Replies will not be forwarded on to 
school.

If you no longer wish to receive this newsletter, please Unsubscribe below.
A-List
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To join our A-List, click on the image below

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at our Education 
Week evening.

Today's schools – creating tomorrow's world

The Secret Lives of Pets and Plants at Bondi

When: Wednesday evening 8 August 6-8pm.

Our sculptures by the garden with a backdrop of a Vivid-style 
light and sound show will surely entertain the crowd.

This week's assembly is hosted by 6L. See you there.

Debbie Evans
Principal

Office News

School Sport Options
I would like to take this opportunity to give feedback to the community regarding 
the changes to the Years 3-6 School Sport Options.

In 2017, there were significant changes made to our sport program and this was 
embraced extremely well by the school community.

We saw opportunities for students to engage in:

• Lawn bowls
• Tennis
• Soccer skills
• Intensive swimming lessons
• Skateboarding/ Rollerblading
• Golf
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• Yoga
• Beach activities
• Skills-based activities.

These options were made available to each student via the Google Forms
distributed to every parent and carer.

Some of these opportunities have been FREE options, some have been 
subsidised by the P&C, and others have attracted a cost.

For these outside agencies to continue to support Bondi Beach Public School, we 
ask that parents and carers finalise their outstanding payments if the fees remain 
unpaid.

To be fair and to be able to continue to provide opportunities for all students, if 
these outstanding fees are NOT paid, your child will be moved to a free sport 
option. This will allow other students to have the opportunity to participate in the 
activities that attract a fee.

ICAS Writing
The test will be held on TUESDAY 31 July at 7.45am.

• Year 3 - 3V
• Year 4 - 4S
• Year 5 - 6H
• Year 6 - 6F

Certificates for all ICAS tests will be distributed to the participants once the 
booklets have been received.

Gardening
We welcome Kate to Bondi Beach Public School. She will be taking over from Jess 
as our resident gardening specialist and working with Early Stage 1 and Stage 2 
this term.

Kate has previously worked at our school when she designed and planted the 
'peace' garden in 2013.

ERC & SRC Badges
Elections for Semester 2 SRC & ERC were held this week. Parents and carers of 
the new representatives will be invited to the following assemblies for the badge 
ceremony:

Years 3-6 this week at the 6L assembly
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K-2 in Week 3 at the 1/2J assembly.

Ms Alexia Duncan
Deputy Principal (Relieving)

Curriculum Levies
Curriculum Levies are now overdue for semester 1. Please find below.

Kindergarten
Year 1 Year 2 Year 3
Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Payment can be made online at http://www.bondibeach-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Assembly News
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Music News

Junior Recorder Ensemble starting in Week 3
There’s been a lot of enthusiasm in Year 2 about joining the Junior Recorder 
Ensemble! We rehearse Monday lunchtimes.
Expressions of Interest notes were handed out on Friday. If your child missed out, 
the EOIs are available from Mr West or the office.

Places are limited so please return your Expressions of Interest asap to Mr West or 
the Office.

Junior Band
Here's a couple of images from last week's Junior Band practice.

Mr Stuart West
Music Coordinator
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Sport News

Swim Scheme
Year 2 have been enjoying their swim scheme at Des Renford Aquatic Centre in 
Maroubra. They have been learning about the importance of water safety. We are 
halfway through and are looking forward to more fun-filled water activities this 
week. 

Year 2 please remember to label all your belongings otherwise Mr Dawson will 
have plenty of gifts to give his nieces. 

Mr Jack Dawson
Year 2 teacher

Kindergarten News

100 Days of Kindergarten 
Kindergarten celebrated their 100th day of school on Friday 27 July, 2018.

To celebrate this exciting occasion, Kindergarten had a day filled with activities 
associated with the number 100. Students rotated through the other Kindergarten 
classes where those teachers taught lessons in Mathematics, English, Science and 
Technology, History, Music and Visual Arts integrated with the concept of 100. 

The students then celebrated as a cohort with some singing, photos and cupcakes!

Mr Matt Gallan 
Early Stage 1 Assistant Principal
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Parent Orientation & Student Transition To School 
Program for 2019

Wednesday 29 August 2018
6.00pm-7.30pm: Parents and Carers’ information and Q & A session

Kindergarten Student Transition sessions 9.30am - 10.30am
3 sessions over 3 weeks for all 2019 Kinder students 

• Monday 29 October 2018 
• Tuesday 6 November 2018 
• Wednesday 14 November 2018

Our community works closely with our dedicated staff to provide a quality education 
for all children in our care. Read more...

Page 10 of 22School Newsletter T3W2

30/07/2018https://mailchi.mp/8d35f79e62a6/school-newsletter-t1w1-1028539?e=acd4cd4d6e



ERC News

Rubbish-Free Lunchbox: Wipe Out Waste 2018 
The Environment Representative Council (ERC) are excited to announce the return 
of a Rubbish Free Lunchbox day!

Week 1 results
Last Wednesday, 53% of all students had rubbish-free food for the day.
The winning class this week was 2M = 88% rubbish-free food.
The best class so far = 2S achieved 96% rubbish-free food in T2W7.
The best stage this week: Stage 2 = 65% rubbish-free food.

Reverse Vending Machine
Thank you to the families who have deposited containers into the Reverse Vending 
machine at the Pavilion. Bondi Beach PS has so far received funds from 195 
bottles which has been donated to our Environmental Representative Council.

Mr Liam Delaney
The Environment Representative Council
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Interschool Snowsports News

Interschool Snowsports
During the holidays Bondi Beach Public School competed in the Interschools 
Snowsports competition at Perisher Valley.

With the amazing support of the parents who attended and helped, encouraged, 
taught and guided the twelve BBPS kids; Will T, Robert T, Lachie G, Josh B, Sean 
B, Olivia S, Jett C, Oliver K, Scarlet K, Sienna S, Mila S and Levy W successfully 
competed in eleven events including Alpine, Skier X, Moguls, Snowboard and 
Snowboard X.  

We have fantastic news: Lachie G came third in Moguls, which means he goes 
through to the State titles in August!

Some of the other notable finishes were the mogul team coming in 7th place, the 

Division 5 Skier X boys team coming 10th and the Division 5 boys Alpine team 

coming 9th – all just missing out on going through to the State competitions.

BBPS Ski Team
For more photos click here
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MiniLit News

MiniLit 
We have some fantastic parent volunteers supporting our MiniLit sessions at Bondi 
Beach PS. They are a wonderful addition to the children's literacy learning... and 
we would love more people to become involved.

You need to be able to commit an hour of your time each week (either 9-10am OR 
10-11am). Please indicate your interest by emailing the school:
bondibeach-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Ms Vanessa Cahill 
MiniLit coordinator

Important dates for your diary

Week 2

• Tues 31 July: 7:45am - ICAS English 
• Thurs 2 August: Recess - Cake stall
• Thurs 2 August: 2:15pm - 3-6 Assembly hosted by 6F
• Thurs 2 August: 2:15pm - 3-6 SRC and ERC badge presentation at assembly
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Week 3

• Wed 8 Aug: 6-8pm - Education Week: Secret Lives of Pets and Plants at 
Bondi

• Thurs 9 Aug: 2:15pm - K-2 Assembly hosted by 1/2J
• Thurs 9 August: 2:15pm - K-2 SRC and ERC badge presentation at assembly
• Fri 10 Aug: Young Creators Conference - MAAS

Week 4

• Tues 14 Aug: 7:45am - ICAS Maths
• Wed 15 Aug: 2-3pm - Maths Olympiad #4
• Thurs 16 Aug: 2:15pm - 3-6 Assembly hosted by 4S

Stage 3 News

Cake Stalls are back!
The annual BBPS Year 6 cake stalls are on every Thursday at recess until the end 
of Term 3. Please let your kids know and pack a few gold coins every Thursday for 
a yummy recess treat.

The money raised will go towards the Year 6 Graduation, so please get behind this 
delicious initiative and support our school leaders.

Mr Sam Fleming
Stage 3 Assistant Principal (Relieving)
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Kindy News
100 Days of Kindy  
Read more..

Stage 3 News
W2 Thurs: Cake stalls 

ERC News
WOW Wednesdays 

Stage 1 News
Swimming scheme 
continues 

3-6 Sports News
T3 sport continues 

Band News
Read more..

Stage 2 News
Mathematical Thinking 
project starts 

Dance News
Read more...

Recorder & Violin
Read more...
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Library News
W6: Book Week Read 
more...

Assembly Roster
6L Assembly
W2 Thurs

Uniform Shop
Update, Price List & 
FAQ's

BBPS Gallery
Interschool 
Snowsports

Term Overviews
Term 3 coming soon

The Hive
Read the latest in our 
weekly newsletter

School Calendar
School calendar here

Canteen News
Welcome to Shark Bite 
News

P&C News
Mon 28 May 7pm 
Read more...

2019 Opportunity Class 

Opportunity Class Placement Test
Reminder for any students who have applied to be placed in a Year 5 opportunity 
class in 2019. Students need to attend the test on Wednesday 1 August 2018 at 
9:00am - 11:15am.

The test centre is:
Rose Bay Secondary College
Hardy St DOVER HEIGHTS NSW 2030

2019 Selective High Schools Info Night 
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P&C News

Canteen News
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In the canteen we cook almost everything from 
scratch!!.The images below are of the butter 
chicken and just some of the fantastic veggies 
that go into the lentil soup.

Our Winter menu is extensive and delicious with 
plenty of hot options to keep your kids toasty this 
winter.
Drop us a line or pop in and put you name on the 
calendar.

Many thanks
The canteen team :)
canteen@bbpspandc.org.au

Community News
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This email newsletter meets the department's mandatory Accessibility requirements and 
will be emailed to our parents, carers and community by Sunday each week.

If you have more than one child at BBPS, or if there is more than one parent or carer in 
your family receiving this, you can Unsubscribe from one of our mailing lists below.

The newsletter is best viewed in your browser and is mobile compatible.
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Copyright © 2018 Bondi Beach Public School, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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